
444 South 1ffh Street Mall 
Omaha, NE 68102-2247 

February 10, 2012 
LlC-12-0014 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
ATTN: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Reference: Docket No. 50-285 

Subject: 	 Announcement of New Division Manager - Nuclear Operations at Fort 
Calhoun Station 

Effective February 10, 2012, Mr. Mike Prospero replaces Mr. Timothy Nellenbach as the 

Division Manager-Nuclear Operations (Plant Manager) for Fort Calhoun Station. 


Correspondence for the Plant Manager should now be addressed to Mr. Prospero. 


If you should have questions, please contact me. 


There are no regulatory commitments in this letter. 


Sincerely, 


eS~ 
D. J. Bannister 
Site Vice President and CNO 

DJB/mie 

Employmen.t with Equal Opportun it\, 


